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15 May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Bridlington Fieldwork, Tuesday 18 June 2024  
 
We have 45 places available for a Year 10 visit to Bridlington beach, town centre as well as Flamborough 
Head on Tuesday 18 June. We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 8.15am and returning at around 
4pm. Students will need to wear casual clothing and bring either a packed lunch or money to purchase 
food - there will be a stop at a fish and chip shop! 
 
Consent must be given via this form: https://forms.gle/9fGHqALAKqgXrg8FA by Friday 24 May 2024 and a 
donation of £14 towards the costs of the transport would be greatly appreciated. Payment should be made 
via MCAS by Friday 30 June 2024.  
 
This trip will assist students to complete the compulsory fieldwork component of their GCSE Geography 
course.  This includes conducting a physical geography investigation on the beach and a human geography 
investigation in the town centre. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
S Atkinson 
Curriculum Leader of Geography 
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